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Senator Thompson and Committee Members, thank you for considering my position on SB 365. My
name is Amy Waldron and | live and vote in Douglas County. | ask that you vote no on SB 365.

Voting is our most fundamental right as citizens of our democracy. Having each singular opinion
heard, and weighed against all the others that make up a constituency is key to our success.
Everything else we stand for flows from this basic value. It is reasonable to accept votes submitted
and postmarked by the Election Day, and to allow 3 days for those to reach the election office.
Unnecessarily impeding the collection of constituents’ votes stands in the way of representative
government. We lead busy lives, as you do, but if we follow the rules and get our ballot dropped off
on time, it should be counted.

Thank you for supporting the voices of the people - constituents, family members, members of the
economy, voters - you were elected to represent by voting no to the passage of SB 365.



